
New Wen-Parker  

Warehouse Facility – Columbus Ohio 

Elmont, NY- Wen-Parker Logistics (WPL), a global freight forwarder and supply chain solutions 

leader, is very excited to announce the opening of a new warehouse facility in Columbus, Ohio.    

The new Columbus facility, located at 6967 Alum Creek Drive, will provide distinct advantages for 

WPL’s business partners that include: access to over 44,000 square feet of warehouse space, 24-hour 

video surveillance, 9 dock doors and 1 overhead ramp.  The Alum Creek location is right across the 

street from Rickenbacker International Airport (LCK) and has easy access to all major highways  

(I-270, I-70, and I-71) and Terminal/Container Yards. 

“We are excited about our continued growth and expansion within the Columbus, OH area” states 

Karla Hatley, President of Wen-Parker Logistics. 

The new warehouse that opened on August 1st is only 6 ½ miles from Wen-Parker’s Groveport office.  

The Columbus warehouse will be staffed with Wen-Parker dedicated logistics specialists and can be 

reached @ (614) 759-8693 or via e-mail at wpcmh@wen-parker.com. 

 “This location will allow us to provide more optimal services to our dedicated business partners 

while attracting new ones” says Brady Borycki, Wen-Parker Logistics’ Vice-President of Global 

Business Development. 

WPL currently services more than 80 countries across 6 continents was a 2016 and 2017 winner of 

the Great Supply Chain Partner award from Supply Chain Brain Magazine.  To learn more about 

WPL, our vertical market concentrations, our suite of logistics services and how our team of global 

professionals can tailor a global logistics solution for your company call us at (888) 978-3029, visit 

our website at www.wen-parker.com, LinkedIn (Wen-Parker Logistics) and Twitter @Wen_Parker.  

 

Contact:  Lewis Leoce, Marketing 

Email:   lleoce@wen-parker.com   

Phone: (914) 815-5784 
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